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Dear Parent or Guardian. 
 
As you know, the 2023 -2024 school year is in the 4th marking period and beginning to 
wind down.  We are preparing for graduation which will be held on Thursday, May 30, 
2024, at Harold L. Bolig Memorial Stadium beginning at 7 PM.  There are two rain dates 
in place in case of inclement weather.  Tickets are not required to attend Graduation; this 
event is open to the public.  
 
Please review closely the “Senior Year End Schedule” that is enclosed with this mailing.  
It will provide all the detailed information that you will need with regard to Graduation 
2024.  
  
If you have any questions concerning graduation, please feel free to call the high school 
office at 372-2235. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Matthew N. Conrad, Ed.D. 
Principal  


